
  

Brunswick School Department welcomes parents and 

family members as PARTNERS in the  

education of our students! 

 

Please join Superintendent, Paul Perzanoski and  

Assistant Superintendent, Pender Makin 

 at Coffin Elementary School  

on Tuesday, October 23rd, 2018 at 6:30 PM   

for a presentation on some of the best ways to  

communicate, advocate, contribute, and become an  

effective partner in your child's  

educational experience with the Brunswick School  

Department.  

 

Have questions? Want to RSVP to be a part of this  

conversation? Contact Us:  

(207)319-1900 or pmakin@brunswick.k12.me.us 

BSD Presents….Effective Partnering in 

your child's education!!! 


